
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Autumn 1  2019 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

We would like to welcome our new pupil, 

Bobby, to Chillingham Class. This term our 

topic is colour and we have been 

exploring books linked to colour through 

art; such as Dogs Colourful Day and A 

Colour of my Own. We have all really 

enjoyed doing this. We have also been 

doing massage stories which have proved 

to be very popular.  

 

In Life Lessons (PSHE) we have been 

thinking about what makes us special and 

unique. We have been thinking about how 

to look after ourselves and trying new 

things like hula hooping, football etc. We 

have also continued with making food for 

ourselves as part of our daily routine for 

breakfast or for lunch as well as in cooking. 

 

We have enjoyed exploring light and dark 

in science and looking at objects that 

make shadows. As part of our sensory diet 

we like TacPac, foot spas, water play and 

time in the relaxation room where we can 

use the OT equipment. 

 

However, despite all this we still work very 

hard on our Maths, English and 

Communication skills daily. 

 

Have a good half term, 

 

The Chillingham Team 

 

 

      

        
 

  
     

   
 

   
Dates to remember: 

 

End of term is Friday 25th October 2019 

Next half term starts Monday 4th November 2019 

Inset day Friday 29th November 2019 


